Office of the President/CEO

Jo Marshall, Ph.D.



March 12, 2008

Dear Committee Member:

We invite you to view the **Compliance Certification Report** for **Somerset Community College**. While you will not be able to visit our College in person, I hope that this document helps you get to know us and to sense our commitment to our communities, our students and our mission.

I am aware that you are giving many hours of your time to participate in the off-site review of the Compliance Certification Report, and I am deeply grateful to you for this service. Please know that if the occasion should arise for you to be in or near South-Central Kentucky, we would be happy to have you visit our towns and our College. It would be our pleasure to give you a warm Kentucky welcome to any of the locations of Somerset Community College.

Again, thank you for serving as a member of the off-site committee.

Sincerely,

Jo Marshall, Ph.D.

President/CEO

ilh

